
 

 

Begins meeting Wednesday, October 14th - Room #132 

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

 

Treasuring the Gathering (Romans 12:4-5) 

Pastor Dan Thyng 

MomLife is a Christ-centered ministry focused on building community 

for moms from all walks of life who are raising small children. Enjoy 

fellowship, crafts and encouragement designed to help you reach your 

potential spiritually and personally. Free childcare is available. 

8:30 & 11:00 A.M. Worship Services 

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 9:45 a.m.  

 

Wednesday 

 Student Small Groups – Youth Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 Ladies’ Bible Study – Room #127 – 6:30 p.m.  

 DivorceCare – Room #129 – 6:30 p.m. 

 GriefShare – Room #136 – 6:30 p.m.  

 AWANA, Arrows, & Krew – Gym – 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – Auditorium – 7:00 p.m. – Our current study is  

      Psalms for Every Season. 

  

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group – Conference Room – 7:30 a.m. 

 

Saturday 

 Red Cross Blood Drive – Gym – 9:00 – 1:00 p.m. 

 Floating Baby Shower for Ashley Bauer – Room #140 – 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
     She is having a girl and is registered at Walmart. 

View in the app or visit: http://bible.com/events/41176059 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US STAY SAFE - Our auditorium is set up to provide 

for social distancing during our worship services. Overflow seating is available 

in the Fellowship Hall with a live video feed so everyone can meet in the  

building while continuing to social distance. We ask that everyone wear a face 

covering inside the facility when social distancing is not possible. We clean and 

sanitize the auditorium between services. Our 8:30 a.m. service is designated 

for those 65 and older, considered high-risk, or are a caretaker for high-risk 

individuals. Our service is being broadcast by radio via 93.5 FM for those who 

wish to remain in their vehicle in the church parking lot. We are also online via 

Facebook Live, YouTube Live, and on our website at johnstonchapel.org.  

OUR SEPTEMBER MISSIONS OFFERING - will go to George Sortan, our  

ministry contact in Romania through Craig and Debbie Borgard. This  will 

help George as he ministers to the gypsies, continues to spread the     

gospel, gives out food, purchases wood for the winter, and works on the 

church buildings.  Please use a Mission Offering envelope.  

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE - on Saturday in the Gymnasium 

from 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  Blood donors must be healthy, at 

least 17 years old and weigh at least 110 lbs.   Appointments 

are still available at www.redcrossblood.org. The need is  

constant; the gratification is instant. Please give blood. 

GLOBAL CROSSTALK - the latest news from our missionaries, is now at the 

Information Center.  The October Prayer Calendar is also available to help you 

pray for our church staff, ministries and missionaries. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD PACKING PARTY – is 

set for next Sunday, October 4 at 2:00 p.m. and we 

will begin by meeting in the auditorium. We have set 

a goal of packing 400 boxes as a church. You can 

help in one of four ways. First, you can help by   

giving as we need $3,600 to ship 400 boxes and we 

could use extra funds to purchase materials to pack 

at the packing party. Please continue to give towards 

this ministry by using a Special Offering envelope 

and mark it “OCC.” Second, “GO BOXES” will be available in the coming weeks 

to pack and return to the church. Third, you can sign up to serve at the pack-

ing party. We are taking steps to social distance so it would be a great help to 

us in planning if you would sign up TODAY at the Welcome Center. Fourth, you 

can   continue to bring supplies to place in the container in the lobby. We 

need 5”x8” note pads, toothbrushes, crayons (12 or 24 packs), pens, erasers 

for the end of pencils, multi tool items, work gloves, bandanas, hats, sewing 

kits, marble sets, balls or toys the size of your hands, yo-yos, solar toys or 

items, jump ropes, flip flops, sunglasses. If you have any questions, please see 

Holly Parish, Jim Nofsinger, or Pastor James. 

CHAPEL 101 - will be taught by Pastor Dan on Wednesday, October 21 

from 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. in the Choir Room. This is the first discipleship class 

of three to help you understand the purpose and ministry process of  

Johnston Chapel. Please sign up at the Welcome Center.  

COMMUNION SERVICE – in morning services next Sunday, October 4.  There 

will be no Kid’s Club (grades 1-5) so that parents can lead their families in 

communion.  For safety, the elements will be individually wrapped and     

already placed in the back of the pews when you arrive. 

LADIES CONFERENCE - for women and teen girls on November 6-7.  We 

are excited to gather here at Johnston Chapel for worship and teaching on 

how to study and become Rooted in God's Word. The cost is $35 and    

includes large and small group sessions, lunch, and resources. For more 

information and to sign up, please stop at the Welcome Center, contact  

Kisti Huffman (304-952-5734) or Amy Thyng (276-245-6877) by October 11. 

You can also sign up on-line at https://bit.ly/360aJnU. 

ABEL WALK FOR LIFE - on Saturday, October 10 at 

the Bluefield College Herb Sims Center at the   

Bluefield Parks & Recreation Center/City Park. Sign-

in begins at 9:00 a.m. and the walk/run begins at 

10:00 a.m. Everyone is invited for a time of fun  

and fellowship with activities such as face painting,  

corn hole, balloons, photo booth, food stations, 

coffee, tea, prizes, and music. Please visit 

www.aprcfundraiser.org and click on “2020 Walk for 

LIFE” to find all the information. 



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need: $24,472.65 

Oct. 4 Communion Service - No Kids Club 

Oct. 4 Operation Christmas Child Packing Party 

Oct. 7 Deacon’s Meeting - Fellowship Hall - 8:15 p.m. 

Oct. 8 D.M.A. Fellowship - Auditorium - 10:30 a.m. 

 Please practice social distancing and observe all “Area Closed” signage. 

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our 11:00 am. service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

GROWTH GROUPS 135 

SUNDAY MORNING 226 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 91 

OFFERING $42,399.67 

September 27, 2020 

S E R M O N    N O T E S 

Romans 12:4-5 

 _________________ aren’t meant to be ______________________ 

  I. Gathering demonstrates our _____________________ 

  II. Gathering demonstrates our ____________________ 

  III. Gathering demonstrates our _______________________ 

 Are you in the _________________________? 

Our Sympathy to the Families of: 

Patty Bradley 

Frank Whittaker, brother of Martha Tabor and Bonnie Pennington 

Allen Riffe, brother of Rita Sammons 

Bill Cockrell 

Larry Owen, husband of Susan Owen 

Notes Posted: 

Evan Denton, student at Carolina University is the recipient of the Jimmy 
Jones Memorial Scholarship . 

Bob Whittaker 


